
Jacki Lengacher, Patient Financial 
Services, is Memorial Hospital 
and Health  Care Center’s next 
GARDENER Award winner!  Jacki is 
described as being very humble and 
giving towards her co-workers with 
monetary donations and her time.   

As a GARDENER Award winner, 
Jacki was gifted with a GARDENER 
pin, certificate, stepping stone, 
and cinnamon rolls for the whole 
department. Thank you, Jacki, for 
being a wonderful example of our 
mission!

Memorial Hospital would like to 
extend congratulations to the other 
GARDENER Award nominees:

Con�ratu�ate
Jacki Lengacher

GARDENER Award Winner!

From left to right: Krista Schroering, Director of Revenue Cycle; Jacki 
Lengacher, GARDENER Award Recipient; Ted Miller, Vice President and 
CFO; and Tonya Heim, Vice President of Patient Services and CNO. 
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Erica Bettag
Carolyn Dodson
Josie Ewing
Rachelle Frank
Tina Heim
Lisa Letterman

Eric Mahan
Jacque Nordhoff
Allysia Overton
Brent Schuler
Mary Wright
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